Redacted by HELP Committee

From:

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 8:41 PM _ by HELP Commitee
To: Mazzoni, John; Restivo, Charles;

Cc : Redacted by HELP Committee

Subject: FW: Tuition Increase for October 1, 2007

I am not clear who to provide feedback to on the tuition increase letter so I am sending it
to all of you as a follow-up to the Ai CoP discussion.

We’d prefer not to have any comment about why this increased is warranted as indicated in the
original BPC-approved letter (i.e. “We have reviewed our cost and investments in providing
this education and determined..”) because no matter what justification given it will be
challenged and we think it is better to not attempt to explain it.

In considering the issue of who is/is not affected due to prior lock-in policy there is no
easy way to address that and I suggest leaving any reference to lock-in policy out of the
letter - we’ll deal with individual inquiries from students who do not get the letter as they
arise (yes, I know I was the one who raised the issue).

We’d simply say:

New tuition rates will go into effect for terms beginning on or after October 1, 2007. The
new tuition per credit hour will be XXX ($431 for AIM).

Redacted by HELP Committee
President
The Art Institutes International Minnesota

15 South 9th Street
Minneapolis, MN 55402
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